Noel Frederick McInnis

30256 SW Thomas Street, #1106

Wilsonville, OR 97070 - 503/570-4331

life@mediamessage.com



November 30, 2006
Dear Summer,
From the mid-1960’s through the 1970’s I experienced numerous spontaneous flow-streamings, during one of which I received a song from a creek in rural Kentucky and during another a poem from a creek near Aspen, Colorado. 
The song inspired the enclosed story, and the poem the wall-hanging.

You are among those who will recognize the dimension from whence they both were sourced. 

Stay in the grace!

Noel McInnis
Noel Frederick McInnis

30256 SW Thomas Street, #1106

Wilsonville, OR 97070 - 503/570-4331

life@mediamessage.com



November 30, 2006
Dear Dr. Csikszentmihalyi,
Three decades ago I had two spontaneous “flow” experiences, during one of which I received a song and the other (three years later) a poem. The song inspired the enclosed story, and the poem the enclosed wall-hanging.

You are among those who will recognize from whence they both came. 

Stay in the grace!

Noel McInnis
Noel Frederick McInnis

30256 SW Thomas Street, #1106

Wilsonville, OR 97070 - 503/570-4331

life@mediamessage.com



November 30, 2006
Dear Meg,

Three decades ago I had two spontaneous “flow” experiences, during one of which I received a song and the other (three years later) a poem. The song inspired the enclosed story, and the poem the enclosed wall-hanging.

You are among those who will recognize from whence they both came. 

Stay in the grace!

Noel McInnis
Noel Frederick McInnis

30256 SW Thomas Street, #1106

Wilsonville, OR 97070 - 503/570-4331

life@mediamessage.com



November 30, 2006
Dear Charlene,

Three decades ago I had two spontaneous “flow” experiences, during one of which I received a song and the other (three years later) a poem. The song inspired the enclosed story, and the poem the enclosed wall-hanging.

You are among those who will recognize from whence they both came. 

Stay in the grace!

Noel McInnis
Noel Frederick McInnis

30256 SW Thomas Street, #1106

Wilsonville, OR 97070 - 503/570-4331

life@mediamessage.com



November 24, 2006
TO:      Acquisitions Editor

             Illumination Arts Publishing

             P.O. Box 1865

             Bellevue, WA 98009

FROM: Noel McInnis

RE:       Enclosed manuscript

Three decades ago I wrote the enclosed story for the child in every one of us, which I based on my mystical experience of hearing the song featured therein being sung by a gurgling creek.

I have since been patiently waiting until (if ever) I felt that a particular combination of editor, illustrator and publisher was right for it.

Immediately upon seeing your booth at the recent Portland Body-Mind-Spirit Expo, I experienced a strong feeling that you are that publisher. I have since been tweaking the manuscript to my current satisfaction.
Here, then, is my story for the child in everyone, entitled The Gurgle.
Stay in the grace!

Noel McInnis
